
 

.Overnight Work to Take Place on Santa Inez 
for Interstate 5 Improvements 

 
 

Residents on Santa Inez in the City of Solana Beach are 
advised that as part of Build NCC efforts to replace the 
San Elijo Lagoon Highway bridge, construction crews will 
be connecting the existing City of Solana Beach sewer line 
to a new sewer system installed as part of the highway 
improvements tomorrow night, Thursday, September 6.  
 
Residents should not experience any disruption in service, 
but may experience lights and noise associated with this 
work between the hours of 11 p.m. – 5 a.m. This may 
include Occupational Safety and Health Administration 
(OSHA) required vehicle back-up alarms. Crews expect 
this work to take place for one night only. 
 
Thank you for your patience during construction. Please 
contact 844-NCC-0050 or email 
buildncc@keepsandiegomoving.com if you have any 
immediate questions.  
 
 

Connect with us during construction:  
For more information on Build NCC and regular updates on Build NCC construction activities, 
sign up for email notifications at KeepSanDiegoMoving.com/BuildNCC, follow the project on 
Twitter @BuildNCC or with the tag #BuildNCC, and enroll for text alerts by texting "BuildNCC" 
to 313131. Additional information also can be obtained by calling the construction hotline at 
(844) NCC-0050 or by emailing BuildNCC@KeepSanDiegoMoving.com. 
 
 
About Build NCC 
Build NCC is a collaborative effort between SANDAG, Caltrans, and United States Department of 
Transportation. The first phase of construction is in the cities of Solana Beach, Encinitas, and 
Carlsbad as part of the North Coast Corridor Program. Build NCC includes extending the existing 
carpool lane on I-5 in each direction from Lomas Santa Fe Drive to State Route 78, double 
tracking the rail line and replacing the highway bridge at the San Elijo Lagoon, restoring the San 
Elijo Lagoon, and constructing nearly 10 miles of new bike and pedestrian trails. Construction on 
Build NCC began in early 2017 and will be complete by 2021. 

Si desea obtener información en español por favor comuníquese al (619) 699-1950 o 
pio@sandag.org. 

Construction Notice  


